
Partnership Proposal for Shared Bicycle 

Program 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

 

[Recipient Name] 

[Recipient Title] 

[Recipient Organization] 

[Recipient Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to propose a partnership between [Your 

Organization] and [Recipient Organization] to initiate a shared bicycle program in our 

community. 

The proposed program aims to promote sustainable transportation, reduce traffic congestion, and 

encourage healthy lifestyles among residents. By working together, we can leverage our 

resources and expertise to provide a convenient and eco-friendly mode of transportation. 



We believe that your organization's commitment to [specific point about the recipient's 

organization] aligns perfectly with our vision for this initiative. Together, we can create a 

positive impact on our community. 

We would like to discuss this proposal further and explore potential collaboration opportunities. 

Please let us know your availability for a meeting. 

Thank you for considering this partnership. We look forward to the possibility of working 

together. 

 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 


